
 

University of Calcutta 

NOTICE 

In terms of the order of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor dated 
28/02/2017 it is hereby notified for information of all 
concerned that the viva-voce for admission to M.Phil. Course 
in Bengali for the session 2017-18 scheduled to be held on 1st 
March 2017 stands postponed due to unavoidable 
circumstances. 

The revised schedule for the said viva-voce will be announced 
in due course. 

 

                                                                               sd/ 

Date: 28/02/2017                                       Secretary  

UCAC, CU. 

 


